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Dear Parents,  
 
Please be aware that formal tests will take place for our High School.  The various dates have been glued into 
their homework diaries.  Please encourage your child to learn as these marks are exceptionally important to 
the year-end report. 
 
School photographs were taken today and all went well.  These wil be sent home over the next few weeks.  
Thank you. 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
We can certainly feel the excitement as our  

Grade 12’s and 11’s arrive closer to their big night on  

Saturday, 27th August. 

 

The hall will be transformed to host this  

exciting and much anticipated event. 

 

Time – Cocktail with Parents 6.30pm – 7.15pm  

and then the party begins. 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday, 02nd September Soccer & Hot Dogs R20 

Pupils come dressed in Sport kit. 

Primary School may wear their tracksuits as well if cold. 

High School may wear a tracksuit they have at home, if cold. 

 

All pupils can play in a soccer team – Boys and Girls.  

Hot Dogs will be served. 

 

 
 --------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Soccer Day and Hot Dog  -  R20  - Friday, 02nd September 2022 

 

Name: ____________________________________________________Grade: _____ 

 

I would like to order a Hot Dog at R20 each, amount enclosed:__________ 
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August 

Sat, 27th  Wendon Ball  

 
September 

Fri, 02nd  Spring Soccer Day & Hot Dogs – R20,00 More Information to follow 

Mon, 12th, Tues,13th, & 
Wed, 14th 

Primary School Parent Interviews  
High School Parent Interviews by Appointment 

More Information to follow 

Fri, 23rd  Art Evening & Picnic/Braai More Information to follow 

Sat, 24th  Public Holiday - Heritage Day  

Wed, 28th  Grade 12’s Beach Volley Ball  

Thurs, 29th Term 3 Break Up Day School Closes as Normal 

 

Please check the newsletter weekly for any changes to the calendar 
 
Warm regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs. Wendy Hicks 
Managing Director 

High School 

Ms Horn 

 

Callum Palmer 

- good perseverance in all subjects 

Mrs Locke 

Computers 

Bjorn Kruger 

- consistent hard work 

Mrs. Bodenstein 

 

Sandile Mchunu 

- consistent neat effort 

Mrs. Moodley Suvir Maharaj 

- conscientious effort in Maths work 

Bjorn Kruger 

- well-mannered and consistent in Maths work 

Mrs. Cross Darshani Pillay 

- good effort in English 

Mishka Cooper 

- good effort in English 

“Captain” 

Workshop 

Ryan Hardman 

- improved sanding and finishes on your project.  Well done! 

EQ Awards/LO Hunter Cunningham 

- well-mannered approach each day 

Grade 11 Class 

- polite and fun loving Grade – Mrs Hicks 


